Dear VMC Families and Staff,
This letter is to inform you that Vincent Massey Collegiate has received a new positive COVID-19 test result(s).  Additionally, staff and classes are not implicated as the person has not yet returned to school.
We must respect confidentiality and as such, we are not able to provide additional information. Rest assured that we are monitoring the situation closely in collaboration with the regional public health authorities.
We continue to apply all necessary measures to prevent further spread and remind you to contact Santé Publique if you have questions.
Please contact the school if you or immediate family members are quarantining.  Information will remain confidential.
We invite you to be particularly vigilant regarding your state of health and that of your child. Please review the EMSB website COVID-19 updates if you have questions and all of our newsletters are published on our website under the "Updates".
Physical Education Classes
Clarification has been received from the MEES.   Only during Physical Education classes are team sports permitted.  Students must wear their procedural mask while engaged in the activity.  All team sports outside of Physical Education classes are on hold therefore the limited team sport activities occurring during lunch and afterschool are prohibited at the moment. 
Our priority remains the health of children and staff.
Thank you for your collaboration.
 
Sincerest Regards,
Franca Cristiano
Principal
fcristiano@emsb.qc.ca

